
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 2nd May 2025 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

RE: Yr 12 Mock Period 

Scheduled on our school calendar is our year 12 mock period in which students sit 
practice papers in the subjects they are currently studying. These exams serve an 
important purpose in assessing your daughter’s current progress, whilst providing real 
exam experience in preparation for the ones they will sit at the end of their course.  

For the year 12 mock period, exams will be sat in examination conditions. The year 12 
mock period takes place Monday 16th June to Thursday 19th June. During this period, 
year 12 students need only to attend school when they have a scheduled exam as 
teachers who normally teach them will be used to invigilate these practice papers.  

All morning exams begin at 8:30am and afternoon exams 1pm; all students should go 
straight to the tennis courts to be registered for their exam. Students should arrive no 
more than 15 minutes before their scheduled exam time.  

To support students’ preparations, we have only planned for two exams a day rather 
than three which was the previous approach.  

If you have any further questions, please feel free to contact me on the details below. 

Yours Sincerely,  

 

 

Mrs M Collins 
Deputy Headteacher for Raising Standards 
Email: m.collins@nhsg.org.uk  
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